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Family Appreciation- June 9th 
One of the reasons that Maple Lane is such a wonderful place to be is the strength and 
support that we receive from our PAC and families.  We want to show our appreciation 
and thanks for all you do to support our school. The way you support students with their 
home learning and reading.  The way you volunteer to help at hot lunches, field trips and 
to build a playground. The way you attend events such as Spring Fling, schools assemblies 
and performances.  For all of these things, we are so thankful. Please stop by our 
appreciation table where you can have a refreshment and look at the messages that 
our students have written for all of you. 
 
Sports Day 
We are so excited about our upcoming Sports Day.  Please see the attached information 
about the shape of our day and other important information.  If you are able to volunteer 
from 8:30-9:00, we need a few adults to supervise the bikes prior to the bike parade. 
 
Notice of Late Return 
If your child(ren) will be returning to Maple Lane LATER THAN 12:00 pm Wednesday, Sep. 
6, 2023 AND ON or BEFORE Sep. 13, 2023. Please complete the Notice of Late Return form 
and return it to Mrs. Schwartz before June 24, 2023. Please attach a letter that contains 
an explanation of the extenuating circumstances for returning late in September.   

 

MONDAY:   
      
TUESDAY: K, 1, 6 and 7 Immunizations 
     
WEDNESDAY:  PAC Annual General Meeting on Teams @ 6:00 PM 
 
     
THURSDAY:  Shayna Jones Storytelling Program K-7 @ 9:00 AM 
 
FRIDAY:  Sports Day 
 PAC Lunch Day- Subway 
 Dismissal- 1:30 PM 
   
 
 
   
 
FRIDAY:  



Maple Lane is a full school with a waitlist. If a student is not returning on or before 
September 13, 2023, we cannot reserve a spot. There may be a need for placement at 
another school upon the students’ late return. 
 
Lost and Found 
Please help us by checking the lost and found for any items your child(ren) might be 
missing.  Our rack is overflowing with some very nice clothes. 
 
PAC CORNER 
 
Yearbook 
This year we have extra funds in our school gaming account which come from BC 
lottery.  As we are able to use these funds for non-curricular items, we have decided to 
purchase a yearbook for each child at Maple Lane. We hope you all enjoy this special 
keepsake of all the memories we made at Maple Lane this year! Yearbooks will be 
distributed during the last week of school. A special  thank you to Jeni Chen for all the 
hours she has spent creating our Maple Lane yearbook!   
Thank you to our PAC for this generous gift to our students. 
 
PAC Annual General Meeting 
 Wednesday June 7th at 6:00pm via Microsoft Teams 
 
What’s Happening at Maple Lane  
June 16th- Whole School Field Trip: Swimming at South Arm (9:30 & 10:30 am) 
June 21st- National Indigenous Day 

June 23rd- Recognition Assembly 
June 26th- Whole School Field Trip: Spanish Banks 
June 27th- Term 3 Learning Update posted to MyEd 
June 28th- Grade 7s to Victoria 
June 29th Last day for students and Grade 7 Farewell (10:30 AM) 
June 30th- Admin Day 



 

 

 


